Comment for planning application WSCC/052/20

Application
number

Name

Address

Type of
Comment

Comments

Received

Attachments

WSCC/052/20

Mrs Lynne Sharrock
CHANTRY MEAD, 3, CHANTRY MEAD, BOGNOR REGIS, PO22 ODE

| Objection

We agreed to buy this property after viewing it in July this year. We were told about the possible
impending new road by the Estate Agent (Cubitt & West in Arundel) at the time. However, although
they told us about the 30 mile an hour carriageway and noise barrier they did not inform us of a 2.5 m
wide central island, controlled pedestrian crossing, traffic signals, bus stops, other crossings and THE
CONSTRUCTION OF A SUBSTATION BUILDING which in particular worries us. We understood that the
noise barrier would be of a certain height which would shield our view and the noise from the
carriageway and there would be significant landscaping which would possibly camouflage it from our
view. We still would, however have to contend with constant traffic noise in what is at the moment a
pleasant, quiet environment. Another concern is this: If there are crossings used by pedestrians where
would they cross from and to? Does this mean there might be footpaths alongside our back garden
fence? Chantry Mead is a private road as you will be aware and therefore there should be no public
access or thoroughfare unless it is to visit or reside in one of the properties here. Where is the
substation going to be built? I sincerely hope that it is not going to be close to my property in any way.
This could be a health hazard of radiation as well as giving off constant sounds like buzzing etc. I
totally object to having an electrical substation so close to my property and being exposed to the
sound and the possible bad effects it can have on our health. Another concern is the destruction of
many natural habitats within this 1.3km distance. Not just the road itself, but during the length of time
it is going to take to construct. There is going to be a churning up of fields and trees and total
destruction of many wild life habitats as well as a considerable amount of noise during the construction
process. Finally, I am very concerned about the security of my property during the construction of the
road, as workmen will constantly have access to the field behind our garden and as all the gardens
have low fencing, this would affect our privacy and could affect our safety in our own back garden.
Please consider the fact that we, along with all our neighbours pay annually for the privilege of living in
a private residential area and I feel this situation would be severely compromised. Therefore we urge
you to reconsider the construction of this road and all it entails. Yours sincerely, Mrs Lynne Sharrock.
[retired teacher]
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